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Welcome Back! 
 

It has been a great first week back after the summer holidays. The children have been 
working very hard and we are looking forward to watching them flourish over the next     

academic year. 
 

• Please ensure that your child has eaten breakfast at home, as this is not provided by 

school - children learn better when they are not hungry. 
 

• School starts at 8:35am every day, so please ensure you are dropping your child off 

on time. Being late on a regular basis or having poor attendance has a negative impact 
on your child’s learning.  

 

• Follow the steps in this ‘morning 

routine’ picture board to help  
your child have a positive start to 

their school day. 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 
  
On Friday 27th September from 8.50am until 10am, we will be hosting a coffee morning in 
support of MacMillan Cancer Support. 
 
If you would like to come and have a drink as well as enjoy biscuit decorating with your  
children and some crafts, whilst supporting MacMillian Cancer Support, please book a place 
via Parent Pay for £1. 
  
All the money raised will go directly to         
MacMillan Cancer Support. 
  
There is a Just Giving Page that has been set up 
should families wish to donate additional support 
– just click on the link to donate. 
 
Beech Hill MacMillian Coffee Morning Just Giving Page 

Thank you for your continued support! 

http://www.beechhillschool.co.uk
mailto:admin@beechhillschool.co.uk
https://cm24.macmillan.org.uk/fundraising/CM24056292


Beech Hill Values 
 

This year at Beech Hill, we will be focusing on 8 core values.  

 

These values are something that we feel our pupils need to 

learn and demonstrate throughout all aspects of life.  
 

Each half term, we will have a focus value and we will be rewarding children for          
demonstrating excellence in each value. We encourage you to help your children to     
demonstrate these values at home and in the wider community. Please see below each half 

term’s focus value. 
 

Autumn 1 - Honesty  
Autumn 2 - Tolerance and Respect  

Spring 1 - Determination and Perseverance  
Spring 2 - Appreciation  

Summer 1- Friendship  

This half term’s value is:  
Honesty  

NPQ Achievement 
 

Congratulations to Miss Costello who has successfully completed the 
National Professional Qualification in Early Years Leadership. 

  

Well done on this achievement! 

Mount Pleasant Avenue 
  
Please note that Mount Pleasant Avenue is a 
Pedestrian and Cycle Zone only.  

  
Monday - Friday  
  

8:20-9:05am  
12:45-3:25pm 

  
Please help keep 
our school    

community safe 
by respecting 

these signs and 
finding an       
alternative place 

to park.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Listen with curiosity. Speak with honesty.  

Act with integrity 

Secondary School Admissions 

If your child is due to start secondary 
school in September 2025, it is now time to 

apply for their secondary school place. 
 

The closing date for applications is Thursday 

31st October 2024. 

 

To apply, please follow the below link: 

Calderdale Admissions 
 

 

https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions/year-transfers


Dinner Menu w/c Monday 9th September 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 
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